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Biography 

Sarah is a mother of three young boys (ages 2, 4, and 6; one with learning disabilities) and is 
well-spoken regarding individual tax policy. Currently, Sarah works as the Research Director for 
the Iowans for Tax Relief Foundation, which she joined to empower local citizens to be more 
engaged with their locally elected officials. Sarah is a public policy analyst by trade and a big 
supporter of the Child Tax Credit, having had her first child in 2017 after the Trump Tax Cuts were 
passed. She supports an expanded standard deduction and lower marginal rates.  
 
She previously served as Policy Director at the Platte Institute. Her work focused on fiscal issues 
such as taxes and the state budget as well as federalism, local government, transparency, 
regulation, and a host of other policy areas. Sarah holds a Doctor of Business Administration in 
Finance. Her dissertation focused on municipal debt. She has a Bachelor of Science in Business 
Administration with a minor in Government and an International Master of Business 
Administration. Sarah was formerly the Director of Fiscal Policy Studies at the John Locke 
Foundation in Raleigh, North Carolina. Sarah began her policy work for the North Carolina State 
Senate as a research assistant for the chairs of the Senate Agricultural Committee and headed 
the research efforts for the Regulatory Reform Committee. 

 
Sarah lives with her husband and three children in Glenwood, Iowa. Living in rural Iowa, she 
commutes to Des Moines for work each day. In her free time, she volunteers as a referee for her 
son’s soccer games. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


